
St Aidan’s Primary, 
 LCSC and Nursery class 

 

Our child friendly guide to a 
safe return to our school and 

nursery 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After many months of our school 
building being closed, pupils will 
finally return in August. The 
school staff have been working 
very hard to make sure it is as 
safe as possible for our school 
family.  

We know some of you may not 
have been able to do all of the 
tasks your teacher set for you at 
home. Don’t worry about this, we 
understand.   

You may not have spoken 
to or seen any of your 
friends in a long time. It 
is normal to feel a bit 
nervous about seeing 
them again. We will 
support you and your 
friends as you return to 
your classes.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our school and nursery had to close to stop 
the spread of something called Coronavirus. It 
can also be called Covid-19. 

Coronavirus can make you feel unwell, a little bit like having a cold 
or the flu. Coronavirus can give you: 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

A high temperature 
 
 
 
 
 
A  A continuous cough 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

Loss or change of smell and taste 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

Please remember that if you do have a fever, cough or lose your 
sense of smell, it does not mean that you definitely have Covid-19. It 
can mean that you have a common cold. Only a doctor can tell you if 
you have had or have Covid-19.  
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have had to change certain things on school and nursery to help 
keep you safe. Some things will stay the same, and some rules will be 
new.  
 
 
 
 
 
A  

We have to make sure that we keep safe by displaying social 
distance. The virus can live on our hands so we will have to wash 
them lots during the day. To kill all germs, we have to wash our 
hands for 20 seconds. If you sing happy birthday twice, that’s how 
long it should take.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school/nursery make look a little different but it should feel the 
same… A place where you feel happy and safe. 
 
 
 

There will be other times when we  
can rub hand gel on our hands 
 to keep us safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

If you blow your nose, do it in a 
tissue and put it straight in the bin. 
Then, wash your hands or use hand 
gel. 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

If you cough or sneeze and don’t have a 
tissue, do it in your sleeve. Then, wash 
your hands or use hand gel. 
 
 
 
 
 
A  

Try not to not to touch your face as 
germs can spread from your hands to 
your mouth. 
 
 
 
 
 
A  



 
Finally…I know you may feel a little nervous because you haven’t had the 
opportunity to meet your new class teacher…so we have put together a 
picture of the teachers and they have added a special message just for you! 
 
Meet Mrs McLean- Headteacher 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Meet Mrs Keen- Principal Teacher   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Meet Miss Jones- Principal Teacher 
 

     
 
 
 

Hello boys and girls. 
I am so looking forward to welcoming you all back.  I have 
missed you all so much.  Things may look a little different 
when you return to school/nursery but it should feel the 
same… a place where you feel happy and safe.  I can not 
wait to see you all in your uniforms and to see your smiling 
faces.  Mrs McLean 

Hi boys and girls,  
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you all back next week 
and to hear about all the things you have been doing during 
lockdown and the holidays.  I can’t wait to see you all in 
your uniforms.  Mrs Keen 

Hello children, 

I have missed you so much! We are really excited to welcome you 
back to school this year and to meet the new children joining our 
school family. Lots of love from Miss Jones X 

 



 
 Meet Mrs Jaconelli- PT LCSC and P1/2LCSC Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Meet Mrs Donnelly- Acting PT and P6 Class Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Meet Miss McKenzie – P1 Class Teacher 

 
 
Meet Mrs Airth- P1/2 Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 

Hello boys and girls in Primary 1-2. I am looking forward to welcoming you all 
back to school next week. A very special welcome to the new Primary 1 children 
starting school for the very first time. I can’t wait to see you and hear all about 
your summer. We are going to have a fantastic year in P1/2 with lots of new 
learning and lots of fun. See you all soon! Mrs Airth 

 

Hello boys and girls,  

I hope you have had a lovely summer. I can’t wait to see you in your 
lovely school uniforms as big Primary 1s. We are going to have so much 
fun learning and playing together. See you soon!  Miss McKenzie 

 

Hello boys and girls,  

I can’t wait to welcome you all back again next week. I have missed 
you all and am really looking forward to seeing all your beautiful, 
happy faces in school. See you soon, Mrs Jaconelli 

 

 

 
Hi boys and girls, I am so excited to have you all in my class this year.  I can’t 
wait to build our wee team and tackle all the fun learning in primary 6.  Don’t 
worry about being away from school for such a long time, we will take it a day 
at a time and together we will help each other to make this year the best ever!  
Love Mrs Donnelly 
 



 
Meet Miss Harbison- P1/2 and P4 

Class Teacher 
 
 
Meet Mrs Jankuskiene- P2 Class Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Meet Miss Hughes- P2/3 Class Teacher 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi boys and girls,  

I am looking forward to seeing you all next week.  We are 
going to have lots of fun learning together in Primary 2. 
Welcome back to school. See you soon, Mrs Jankuskiene. 

 

Hello everyone my name is Miss Hughes and I am so excited to be 
joining St Aidan’s Primary for the coming year. I can’t wait to learn more 
about my class and I thought I'd share some information about myself! I 
have a little brother, although he isn't very little, and his name is Joseph. 
My favourite colour is purple and I enjoy listening to music, going for 
long walks and going to the cinema. I love travelling and the sunshine! 
This is my 3rd year teaching and my second time in the lower school so 
I’m very excited to meet my P2/3 class in August. 
 

Hi boys and girls,  

I am delighted to be your teacher this year at school. I am so excited 
to meet you all and to hear all about your wonderful adventures 
during the summer holidays. I can’t wait for the fun that we will 
have together this year. See you very soon,  

Miss Harbison 

 



Meet Miss McGinn- P3 Class Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Meet Mrs Duffy – P4 Class Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meet Miss Murphy- P5 Class Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Meet Mrs McGeough- P5/6 Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hi boys and girls,  

I am looking forward to seeing you all in August.  I have missed you all 
so much and I can't wait to get back to school.  I hope you have all had 
a great time with your families during lockdown and you are as excited 
as me to get back to school.  See you soon!  Mrs McGeough 

 

Hello and welcome back everyone, My name is Miss Murphy and I 
am going to be the new Primary 5 teacher this year. I hope you are 
all looking forward to returning to school after a long time away. I 
can’t wait to meet you all and to share wonderful leaning 
experiences with you this year. My first ever class… I’m so excited. 

 

Hello Primary 4, I’m so excited to be teaching all you lovely 
boys and girls this year! We are going to have so much fun 
learning new things.  I look forward to seeing you all in August. 
Mrs Duffy, 

 

Hello boy and girls in P3! I am Miss McGinn and I am so 
excited to be your teacher this year! I am looking 
forward to welcoming you back to the classroom and 
planning lots of creative and exciting learning 
opportunities for you to enjoy. Hope you had a lovely 
summer!  
 



 
 
Meet Mr Fowler– P6 Class Teacher pm 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Meet Mrs Quinn- P7 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meet Mrs Zonfrillo – LCSC Class Teacher 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome back boys and girls.  I am looking forward to a 
great year ahead filled with fun learning. 

Hello everybody! My name is Mr Fowler. I am looking 
forward to meeting you all next week. I like playing football, 
riding my bike and teaching! 
See you soon 
 



Meet Miss Sherry- LCSC Class Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss Mahoney- LCSC Class Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Meet Mrs Young- NCCT Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi boys and girls!   
I hope you have had a wonderful summer and I can’t wait 
to see you back in school – see you soon. 
 
Miss Sherry 

Hi boys and girls! 
My name is Miss Mahoney and I am going to be your new 
teacher this year.  I am very excited to meet you all and 
welcome you to your new class where we will have lots of 
fun learning experiences together!  


